
EFFECTIVE JUNE 30, 2018 

 

REQUIRED SIGNAGE FOR CONNECTICUT MOTOR VEHICLE DEALERS 

 

NOTE: NEW SIGNAGE REQUIRED TO BE POSTED AT  

ALL MOTOR VEHICLE DEALERSHIPS BY JUNE 30, 2018 

 

 

 

 

Formatting: 

1. All text must be in boldface capital letters. 

2. Sign background shall be white and all text must be in black font. 

3. “CONNECTICUT LEMON LAW” and “WWW.CT.GOV/DCP/LEMONLAW” must be printed in 2 inch 

bold lettering 

4. All other wording shall be in one inch lettering 

CONNECTICUT LEMON LAW 

IF THE SAME DEFECT OR CONDITION PERSISTS WITH YOUR MOTOR VEHICLE DURING THE 

FIRST 2 YEARS OR 24,000 MILES, YOU MAY BE ELIGIBLE FOR A REFUND OR REPLACEMENT 

VEHICLE UNDER CONNECTICUT LAW. TO QUALIFY, A MOTOR VEHICLE MUST HAVE HAD A 

REASONABLE NUMBER OF REPAIR ATTEMPTS, OR HAS BEEN OUT OF SERVICE DUE TO 

REPAIRS FOR A TOTAL OF 30 DAYS OR MORE. 

FOR MORE INFORMATION, CONTACT: 

DEPARTMENT OF CONSUMER PROTECTION – LEMON LAW 

1-800-538-CARS 

WWW.CT.GOV/DCP/LEMONLAW 


